
  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

JUNE 7TH 2019 

Dear Parents, 

  Well, it’s hard to believe half term was only last week! 

The children were eager to get back into the swing of 

things and the teachers are doing their best to keep up! 

  Y5 and 6 were faced with disappointment on Tuesday 

as the weather interfered with their plans for a rounders 

tournament at Bohunt. We’re hoping to get it rearranged 

so watch this space! 

  At least they’ll have a chance to run that energy off on 

Thursday at our Race for Life event on the field! If the 

weather threatens that too, we’ll aim to do something in 

the hall so at least the week won’t be a total sports 

wash-out. 

  We welcomed our new 2019 YR parents in this week 

for their information evening and we hope to see some 

of our almost-Wrens at upcoming school events, 

especially the Summer Fair which is always a 

spectacular event!  

  This weekend is the long-awaited Headley Open 

Gardens which the staff, parents and children have 

been working so hard towards. Keep your fingers 

crossed that those showers stay away. 

Best wishes Tessa Cooper  
 
 

Wrens – Darcie for being so 

enthusiastic about learning. 

 

Robins – Elodie for being so polite and 

hard working, and showing great 

problem solving skills in maths. 

 

Nightingales – Annabel for listening 

carefully, being helpful and being a 

great friend. 

 

Woodpeckers – Maisie being 

responsible and concentrating so hard. 

 

Hawks – Kai for concentrating to hard 

to improve his handwriting and 

presentation. 

 
Owls – Scarlett for working so hard on 

her writing. 

 

Letters/emails home this week: 

Y3,4 Rounders tournament 

YR Witterings Trip 

Choir concert 

Race for Life 

 

RACE FOR LIFE 

It’s race for life on Thursday! Kids in PE kits please and 
make sure they have water bottles. 

 If you are able to contribute to this important cause, 
here is a link to the fundraising page: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/the-
holme-church-of-england-school 

 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Saturday/Sunday June 8th and 9th - Open Gardens 

Sunday June 9th - Pet Service at All Saints Church 

Tuesday June 11th – Y3,4 Rounders at Bohunt 

Wednesday June 12th – FROTH Cake Sale 

Thursday June 13th – Race for Life 

Friday June 14th – Quiz Night 

Friday June 14th – Fathers’ Day Sale 

Friday June 21st – FROTH Family Bingo 

Tuesday June 25th – Y6 Leavers’ Service 

Thursday/Friday June 27th/28th – INSET days 

Monday July 1st – INSET day 

Wednesday July 3rd – Y5,6 Football at Perins - TBC 

Thursday July 4th – Y6 Theatre trip 

Friday July 5th - Moving Up Day 

Saturday July 6th – Summer Fair 

Wednesday July 17th - Sports Day 

Thursday July 18th – Y6 performance 2pm and 6pm 

Friday July 19th – Y6 BBQ, Rounders, Awards, 
Sleepover 

Tuesday July 23rd – Last day of school! 

Wednesday July 24th – Summer holidays begin! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday October 14th 2016 

CLIMBING FRAME SAFETY 

Please ensure small children are kept 
off the KS2 climbing frame when 

waiting in the playground at pick up 
or drop off. It can only be used when 

supervised by school staff. 

GROUNDS MAINTENANCE 

  Thank you so much to everyone who 

has come into school in the afternoons 

this week to work on our grounds for 

this weekend’s Open Gardens.  

Mr Coutts is still thrilled with how 

amazing the stumpery is looking in 

particular. 

We are truly grateful for the time and 

effort parents have donated. It means 

more than we can say. 

 

 

LONG HAIR 

Don’t forget to make sure shoulder-

length hair is tied back please. It’s 

safer for the children and it helps us 

fight the headlice battle! 



 
04.06.19 

Dear Parents,  

Y3,4 have been invited to take part in a Rounders Tournament on Tuesday 11th June at Bohunt 

School on the field.  This will take place after school and will finish at a later time of 5:20.   

We are asking parents to transport their child to Bohunt straight after school, where they will be 

met outside Reception. If you are staying to watch, you will need to sign in at Reception.  Please do 

not leave your child until I arrive unless you have asked another parent to take responsibility 

for supervising him/her.  If you arrive after 3:40, please take your child straight to the field behind 

the car park.  Please speak to other parents or myself if you are stuck with transport; we can 

definitely arrange something. 

All children need to be collected from the field behind the car park at 5:20. Any children not 

collected will be taken to the front of Reception, so meet us there if you’re running late.  Please try 

to be on time. 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit and a water bottle in school, and a snack if you wish.   

Please send your consent either by: 

- return email simply stating that you give consent and updating any medical details or contact phone 

numbers that have changed,   or 

- printing out the reply slip below and returning to Mrs Cooper 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cooper  

 

I give permission for my child, ____________________________________ 

to attend the Rounders Tournament at Bohunt School on Tuesday 11th June 

My child will be taken to Bohunt by ________________________________ 

My child will be collected from Bohunt at 5:20 by ________________________________ 

Signed ________________________ Contact No: __________________________ 



 

07.06.19 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our class transition topic on “Elmer”, Year R have booked a trip to West Wittering Beach 

on Friday 19th July.  

Unfortunately, a number of parents decided not to contribute to the cost of school trips last year 

and the school have had to pay the shortfall.  As you know, our budget does not allow for this and 

therefore we can now only proceed with trips where we have received full donations otherwise we 

will have to cancel them.   

Donation to the cost of £13.00 and permission from every child needs to be received by Friday 

14th June in order for the trip to go ahead. 

Please pay and give consent via our new online system Tucasi, bearing in mind you must give 

consent first before it will let you pay for the trip.   

We will travel to Wittering in minibuses. We will be leaving at 8.30am and returning between 3 and 

4pm depending on weather (we will text to school to let you know our approximate arrival time). 

The children will need a packed lunch. If you would like the school to provide you with either meat 
or veg option, please email letters@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk and request a lunch. 
They will need their named water bottle as well as a second drink for having with their lunch.  
 
All the children should be dressed in their school PE uniform of PE shorts and white T-shirt. All 
children must bring a sunhat, preferably with a wide brim and be wearing shoes that you feel are 
suitable for a day at the beach.  Your child may wear sunglasses if you wish. Further information 
regarding clothing may follow if the weather conditions change.  
All children also need to bring in their own named bucket and spade.  
 
Children should arrive at school with sun cream already applied. If you have already provided sun 
cream for your child in class this will also be taken to reapply on the trip.   
The £13 donation covers the cost of the transport and an ice lolly from the café for each child. We 
will also be taking the usual fruit snacks and extra drinks and cups.  
 
Please do not hesitate to see me if you have any questions about the trip.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Fox 



                 

                                                                                                                                                       

6th June 2019 

 

                                                     School Choir 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 
You are invited to a celebration of uplifting song shared between SEVEN school choirs from 
the local area!  
 
On Thursday 13th June 2019 at 6pm school choirs will be performing together at Mill 
Chase Academy singing songs that make them feel uplifted & joyful!  
 
Please drop your child off at the Sports Hall at MCA at 5pm where they will be met by their 
teachers & stewards ready to rehearse for the evening’s concert. Can we please ask that 
your child is wearing full school uniform to the performance   
 
The concert will begin at 6pm.  
 
Between 5 & 6pm refreshments will be served at Mill Chase or you can leave & come back 
again, ready for the celebrations!  
 

Please reply to the letters@ email address so we know which children are attending 
the performance by Monday 10th June  

 
We’re looking forward to seeing you there!  
 

 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Hoe  
 



 
06.06.19 

 
Race for Life is next Thursday! Kids need to come in PE kit that day 
and make sure they have a water bottle.  
If you are able to contribute to this important page, here's the link to 
the fundraising page: 
 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/the-holme-church-of-
england-school  
 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/the-holme-church-of-england-school
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/the-holme-church-of-england-school



